Restaurant taking shape
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Busy Pavers: Workers pour concrete Monday in front of a new restaurant going up in
Gothenburg, the Nebraska Barn & Giill. Jessen Construction is the general contractor of the
7,200 square-foot structure that Terry Jessen said he hopes will be completed by mid summer.
Jessen said the weather for construction has been cooperative so far. Diana Unterseher, who
will manage the restaurant, said the business will serve American food with a focus on steaks.
The building will also house a gift shop. Unterseher said the restaurant will employ around 40
full and part-time workers.




